
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

21st April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find attached a newsletter Mrs Stanley has asked me to email you.  
It is from an organisation called Compass Buzz, we use them for emotional and mental 
health advice for pupils. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Bethany Stanley 
Headteacher 
 


